
  

 

 

 

 

13 March 2025 
 
Anthony Ravi 
Head of Commercial 
APA DEWAP Network  

 
 
Dear Anthony,  
 
Request for submission – Draft Decision: Port Hedland Solar Farm: Exemption from 3.2.5.2(f) of 
the Harmonised Technical Rules 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on APA’s draft decision to provide an exemption 
on clause 3.2.5.2(f) of the Harmonised Technical Rules (HTR) to Port Hedland Solar Farm.  
 
Horizon Power Pilbara Networks has no concerns on APA’s draft decision given that the ISO is 
currently being consulted on for this exemption on matters such as overall impact on System 
Security, Reliability and the Pilbara Electricity Objective.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

Wai Soon Leong 

Tech Compliance & Invest Assurance Lead 

Horizon Power 


